
 

 

Sunday, August 15, 2021 

 at 6 p.m.  at  Holy Family School  

Blessing of the Backpacks  Ice Cream  

School Supply Drop-Off  Fellowship & Fun 
 

Let’s celebrate the return of the school year with ice cream! All Holy Family 

students and parents are invited to attend this fun family event.  Fr. Steve will 

impart a special blessing on our students’ backpacks.  Parents are welcome 

to bring “Big” School Supplies for Drop-off, which includes: paper towels, 

Kleenex, and disinfectant wipes.  All personal school supplies (supply boxes, 

folders, notebooks, P.E. Shoes, etc.) will be brought on the first day of school.   

This is also the perfect time for new families to meet their HFS Buddy Family! 

BYOC - Bring Your Own Chair.  Parking will be available on the back lot.   

Families may pass through the Gym Foyer to the front school drive and lawn 

for fellowship and blessing of the backpacks.   

We hope to see you there! 

BACK TO SCHOOL 

ICE CREAM SOCIAL 


